
 

End of Life Notification 
 

September 15, 2021 

 

Dear Digi-Key, 

Thank you for being a “Valued” customer of FEIG Electronics. 

We appreciate your time and efforts to utilize FEIG products in offering solutions to your customers. 

Thank you for allowing FEIG to provide the best equipment and support for your applications. 

As an OEM provider, FEIG Electronics, Inc. prides itself on providing timely correspondence and an open 

transparent dialog concerning its product road map. 

This letter is to inform you of our intention to discontinue production of an item you have purchased 

previously from FEIG. 

Some components are no longer available therefore we are forced to discontinue the production of the 

equipment according to below timetable. 

Article-No. Article Last acceptance  

for POs 

Last Shipment 

 

2717.000.00 ID ISC.ANTH200/200-A 30.03.2021 30.09.2021 

 
If you have any questions or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact your 

responsible account manager or me. 

FEIG will honor any open orders currently in process. 

Please contact us to discuss any questions you may have regarding your product or application. 

 

Sincerely, 

Your FEIG team.  


